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As your patients get older, the stakes get higher. Primary care 
physicians are often the safe and trusted experts to help adolescents 
make healthy decisions.

Our tentative agenda includes:
• LGBTQ – addressing gender identity in your practice

• PATCH Workshop

• Mental Health and substance use disorders

• Confidentiality

This event is open to all, and is free of charge. Register at our website, 
www.wiaap.org.

New! PATCH Workshop
Providers and Teens Communicating for Health

In this 90-minute workshop, PATCH Teen Educators share their 
authentic insights into the concerns, preferences, and realities of 
today's youth in health care settings. Participants are asked to reflect 
on their own policies and practice and are challenged to consider ways 
in which they could be more "youth-friendly". Health care providers 
from a variety of fields are encouraged to attend and participate in this 
workshop.

Learning Objectives:
• Participants will understand adolescents’ concerns, attitudes, and 

preferences in health care settings.

• Participants will explore ways to provide high-quality, youth-friendly 
health care services.

• Participants will acquire confidence and skills to build relationships 
and communicate effectively with teens

1.5 CME/CNE credits are available for this session

“The PATCH workshop was very informative and thought-provoking. It really shed light on the teen perspective and ignited a 
passion to make sure they truly understand their rights and feel safe, protected and educated.” 

   – PATCH for Providers Participant


